
Request for Citizen Input on New Baseball/Softball Complex 

03/28/2019 - The Hyde County Parks and Recreation Committee is seeking citizen input for the 
building of a new baseball/softball complex.  We will hold the public comment session on 
Thursday, March 28, 2019 at the Hyde County Government Center in the Board of 
Commissioners room starting at 5:30 pm.  

At the November 5, 2018 Commissioner Meeting, the Hyde County Parks and Recreation 
Committee held a public hearing for possible updates or amendments to the Parks & Recreation 
Master Plan.  Citizens of Hyde County stated a need for a sports complex in Hyde County, to 
increase youth extracurricular activities, host regional tournaments to increase county revenue 
and build sustaining partnership with the local school system.  
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